
January 12, 1992 

To Whom It May Conc e r n , 

This letter of recommendation is on behalf of Robert (Bob) Wilson. 

I have had the pleasure of knowing Robert for the past five 
years; most recentl y , since October of 1990, as an employee under 
my direction in Cardiology. Bob clearly has a demonstrated 
aptitude for learning Non-Invasive Cardiology procedures. He 
approaches new procedures and technology with a positive attitude 
and appropriate s·elf-confidence. 
Robert has been trained to perform the following procedures: 

12 Lead Electrocardiography and Rhythm strips using a standard 
Hewlett-Packard Pagewriter or Computerized Interpretive (XPi) 
system. 

Exercise Stress Testing and Thallium Stress Testing using a 
Quinton Q5000 computerized analysis system. 

Patient application of Del-Mar Avionics Holter Recorder. 

Active participant during Code Blue and Trauma Codes. 

Bob expressed a desire to learn Echocardiography/Doppler 
procedures during his tenure ~ith us. A clear indication of this 
was the fact that during quiet tim~s I would find him in the back 
room of the department reading an Echo book. Although he did not 
have the opportunity to learn Echocardiography procedures because 
of staffing and financial constraints, I would thoroughly endorse 
him in that direction. His attention to detail and the compulsive 
aspects of his personality would greatly contribute to his career 
goal of becoming a Sonographer. 

On the personal side of Robert, he is someone I liked from the 
first time I met him. He is good with patients, has the ability to 
develop relationships with the Professional staff, and is a valued 
co-worker and staff member. During a recent period when our 
staffing was down by two-thirds because of the "flu", Bob came in 
on a moments notice, performed all of the required tasks, and 
worked double shifts as needed. He always had a smile and was 
willing to do whatever it took to get the job done. 

During these years that I have known Bob, I have seen him grow 
and mature. I personally will miss him, and professionally we are 
loosing a good employee. 

I wish Bob well in all his future endeavors and hope he has 
much professional and personal suco~ss. 

ic ae l H, Je et, RD~S, 
Administrat i ve irector 
Peninsula Hospital Card i ology Services 
(1-416) 696-6617 
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